
KS1 Autumn 1 

Curriculum Bulletin 

In English, we will be exploring the story 

Beegu. We will focus on learning to retell 

the story and write our own 

narratives.  

 

In Art, we will be           

developing our drawing 

and painting skills.  

In Physical Education, we will be       

focusing on joining in with            

teambuilding games and refining our 

ball skills.  

 

 

This term in Science, we are exploring 

materials and their properties. We will be 

thinking about what different materials 

can be used for and how materials can 

be changed. 

In Computing, we will be exploring   

technology around us and finding out 

how to keep safe online.  

This term in History, we will be      

learning about significant people and 

events. In particular, we will be focusing 

on who Isaac Newton was and why he 

was famous. 

In PSHE, we will explore ways we can be 

physically well and healthy. In         

particular, we will focus on the            

importance of a healthy 

diet, sleep and physical  

activity.  

 

In Spanish, we will be 

learning basic words and 

simple phrases.  

In Religious Education, we will be      

exploring Islam. 

In Music we will be focusing 

on beat and rhythm.  

This term in Maths, Year 1 

will focus on securing number 

knowledge and solving       

addition and subtraction 

problems.  

This term in Maths, Year 2 

will focus on recognising 

place value in numbers up to 

100 as well as adding and 

subtracting 2 digit numbers. 

Welcome back! We are so excited to start a new        

academic year. We have lots of exciting learning 

lined up this term.  

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be 

handed in by Wednesday. It is essential that your 

child’s reading book and record is in school every 

day. We ask that your child reads at least 5 times a 

week and class rewards are in place to reward this.  

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and  

Wednesday.  

Miss Daubney’s PE lessons are on a Monday and 

Tuesday. 

KS1 Team  


